
 

 

April 15, 2019 

 

 

 Judy Martini 
18 North County Street, 
 10th Floor, 
 Waukegan, IL 60085 
 

Dear Ms. Martini, 

 

My name is Michael Kikos and I am currently a trustee for the Fox Lake Fire Protection District. 
I am writing you with interest to continue my duties as trustee for the Fox Lake Fire Protection 
District. My term will be expiring and I have spoken with the board members and Chief Hoehne 
letting them know I have expressed interest to remain on the board for another term. With your 
recommendation I would like to present this at our May 14, 2019 board meeting for re-
appointment. Please let me know if you have any comments or questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael L Kikos 

 

Michael L. Kikos 

 

 


